
  

GREATER NEW ORLEANS EXECUTIVES ASSOCIATION 
BULLETIN 

December 3, 2019 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 
December 10, 2019 
Kurt Weigle, Downtown Development District 
GNOEA Board of Director’s Meeting 
 
December 17, 2019 
GNOEA – No Breakfast Meeting 
 
December 18, 2019 
GNOEA Holiday Party – The Rooftop on Basin 
7 pm until 10 pm 
 
December 24, 2019 
GNOEA – No Breakfast Meeting 
 
December 31, 2019 
GNOEA – No Breakfast Meeting 
 
January 7, 2020 
Adrienne Slack, Federal Reserve Bank 
 
January 14, 2020 
Kristin Palmer, New Orleans City Council, District C 
 
January 21, 2019 
GNOEA – No Breakfast Meeting 
 
January 28, 2019 
Philip Rebowe, CRI - Business Presentation 

GNOEA HOLIDAY PARTY 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMER 18, 2019 

THE ROOFTOP ON BASIN 
 
GNOEA will be holding our annual Holiday Party at 
George Messina's "The Rooftop on Basin", 501 Basin 
Street, New Orleans on Wednesday, December 18, 2019 
from 7:00 pm until 10:00 pm.   
 
All members and a guest will be attending at no charge 
but you need to sign up for this event before December 
10th.    
 
If you sign up and do not attend, then an assessment fee 
of $50 will be charged per person. 
 
The dress code for this event will be "Business Formal". 

OPEN CLASSIFICATIONS 
 

Here are just some of our open classifications: 
 

Appliance Sales and Service     
Alarms – Burglar & Fire 
Auto Collision Repair             
Bakery   
Cellular Phones              
Chiropractor 
Electrical Engineer                    
Florists              
Framing and Art       
Glass – Automobile                  
Graphic Designer 
Hardware – Retail             
Health Club       
Hotel                
Internet Service Provider     
Limousine Service                       
Locksmith 

Optometrist                                  
Printer 
Retail Copies       
Sporting Goods                   
Swimming Pools     
Tavern                               
Tower Space Rental 

ELECTIONS 
 

Congratulations to Jacquie Bonano, who was elected on 
Tuesday, November 18, 2019 by the Board of Directors to 
serve as our incoming President-Elect beginning on 
January 1, 2020 through June 30, 2019.  
 
Also, Congratulations to our three new Board Members – 
Kenny Knobloch, Tim Scott and Brien Lunden! 
 

 

 

PROGRAM FOR DECEMBER 3, 2019 
SPEED BUSINESS UPDATE 

 
This week’s program was a “Speed Business Update” 
which had each member stand and give a 3 to 5-minute 
mini presentation about themselves. 
 


